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HED announces merger with Dallas-based VAI Architects

April 14, 2022

HED is proud to announce that we have merged with award-winning, Dallas-based VAI Architects
Incorporated (VAI). This merger combines VAI's staff with HED’s Dallas office, significantly
expanding the local team and leveraging community relationships to create new opportunities across
multiple market sectors.

With over 35 years of experience in the greater Dallas-Ft. Worth area, the VAl team has established
trust among clients in the community, civic, government, transportation and education sectors by
consistently delivering excellence through collaborative design innovation and dedication to client
service. HED is proud to continue that tradition of excellence and build upon its market sector
expertise with the recently combined Dallas staff.

“Our strategic merger with VAl is a great fit because of our shared commitment to create positive
impact for clients and the greater community while providing growth opportunities for our talented
staff,” said Peter Devereaux, FAIA, Chairman and CEO of HED. “We are pleased to welcome the
VAI team into the HED family and look forward to using our combined strength to explore new
opportunities and fulfill our common commitment to ensuring long-term success for our clients.”

To continue to provide the highest level of design excellence and positive impact, HED plans to
further expand our Dallas operation with the hiring of additional staff.

HED is known for its aspirational company culture, which emphasizes continual learning and growth.
As an award-winning inclusive and integrated practice, HED values diversity in perspectives,
experiences, abilities and expertise, and we believe this reputation and culture fits neatly with VAl's
values. Our local Dallas office was recently named a Best and Brightest Companies to Work For®
for its commitment to excellence in human resources practices and employee enrichment.

“VAl has always been dedicated to client service and committed to the Dallas community, and since
our founding, we’ve emphasized learning and collaboration in our company culture — values we
share with HED,” said VAI Co-Founder William Vidaud de la Vega. “Those shared values and
commitments are strengthened by joining forces through the merger, and we look forward to working
as part of the HED team to continue creating positive impact for clients in Dallas and the surrounding
area.”

Link to original press release:
https://www.hed.design/news/hed-announces-merger-dallas-based-vai-architects
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